
Our Week at a Glance – March 10, 2024 

THIS WEEK AT TSA: 
 
Sun. Mar. 10  Bonnechere Manor Service – 2:30 
 
Mon. Mar. 11  Shop donations, 9-2 
  Youth Worship Band – office, 6:30 
  Ukulele Group – Chapel, 7:00 
 
Tues. Mar. 12 MPCF – MRR, 9:30 
  Archivists – Library, 10:30 
  Groves Park Service, 2pm 
 
Wed. Mar. 13 Men’s Breakfast – Finnigans, 9:00 
  Shop Donations, 9-2 
  Property – Lounge, 10:00 
  Bible Study – MRR, 11:00 
  Mat Group/Crafty Ladies – SH, 1:15 
  Finance – ZOOM, 7:00 
 
Thurs. Mar. 14 Shop Open, 12-6 
  W & M – MRR, 6:00 
  Choir – Sanctuary, 7:00 
 
Sat. Mar. 16   Shop Open, 10-2 
 
Sun. Mar. 17  Deadline for Broadview Subscriptions 

Reception for Barb Symington – SH, after service 
 
Men’s Breakfast:  The men will be meeting for breakfast on Wednesday, 
March 13 at 9:00am at Finnigans. There will be a Property Meeting at TSA at 
10am that morning also.  
 
Reception for Barbara Symington:  Barbara Symington is moving to the 
Peterborough area at the end of the month, and the UCW is holding a reception 
on March 17, after service. Please plan to attend!  
 

The flowers today are placed by John & Marilyn Naismith, in loving 
memory of our parents.  



Upcoming Care Homes Services:  
 Groves Park – 2nd Tuesday of the month, 2pm 
 Quail Creek – 3rd Tuesday of the month, 3pm 
 Bonnechere Manor – March 10, 2:30 
 
Sunshine Coach:  TSA provides Sunshine Coach transportation to and from 
Sunday worship for people in Renfrew and area who are living with disabilities. If 
you would like to attend on Sunday, your reservation must be made before 4:30 
pm on Friday by calling 613-432-2134. If you require the assistance of an 
attendant, your attendant will not be charged a fare for any trip on which they 
accompany you and assist you.  
 
Upper Room:  The March/April Upper Room booklets are available in the office, 
at $2.00/copy. 
 
Coffee Sign-up Sheet:  The UCW have placed sign-up sheets in the Narthex 
for coffee after worship for March & April.  
 
Stories from the Home Front:  Kurt Johnson wants to hear your stories. Maybe 
your parents or grandparents told stories about life on the home front. It is the 
ordinary people coping with those extraordinary times whom Kurt wants to hear 
from.  Stories could go from positive (maybe even funny ones) and, yes, 
negative, accounts.  His email is johnsonhome@rogers.com or call him at 613-808-
1053. 
 
Broadview Magazine Subscription:  It is time to renew your subscription, or 
perhaps you may wish to start a subscription for 2024. Contact Lorraine 
Belanger at 613-432-5928 – renewals may be dropped off at the office (or in the 
mailbox) in a sealed envelope marked with your name and address and 
“Broadview” until Sunday, March 17. The cost is $30.00 cash, or by cheque, 
payable to T.S.A. United Church. 
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FAREWELL PARTY 
 

For Barbara Symington 
 

After Church, Sunday March 17, Stewart Hall 
 

Barb has been on many (many) Committees at 
TSA and has worked hard for all of us. 

 
Please come and wish her farewell 

 


